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April 15, 2019 

 

To: The Honorable Gary Lorenz, Mayor, and City Council Members 

From: Civil Service Commission 

 
At the April 4, 2019, meeting of the Civil Service Commission, the following employees were 
certified eligible for promotion subject to passing all other requirements. 
 
Fire Engineer: 

1. Taylor Hasken 
2. Jobe Shannon 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Dawn Gean, Clerk of the Civil Service Commission 


